
 

 

Circular No (19) for 2019  

  On allowing employees to take time off to vote in Federal 

National Council elections   
 

To: All Ministries & Federal Entities  

 

The Federal Authority for Government Human Resources (FAHR) would like to 

send you kind regards, wishing you all the success.  

Due to the imminent Federal National Council (FNC) elections 2019; and to 

support the voting process in the UAE in light the directives issued by the National 

Election Commission, through participation of employees, particularly Federal 

Government employees; 

All ministries and federal entities are kindly requested to facilitate participation of 

their employees by allowing them to take time off to vote in the FNC elections 

according to election schedule announced by competent authorities, or during the 

period 01 – 05 October 2019. 

We hope that all federal entities will cooperate in providing necessary support to  

make this national event a success. 

 

Federal Authority for Government Human Resources      

     

 

                        Issued on: Sep. 30, 2019 

 

 

https://www.england.nhs.uk/wp-content/uploads/2018/03/career-framework-competency-based-job-descriptions-sfh-2-6.pdf
https://www.england.nhs.uk/wp-content/uploads/2018/03/career-framework-competency-based-job-descriptions-sfh-2-6.pdf

